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Christmas Concert 2024

12th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers

I am excited to inform you that our Key Stage 2 (Years 3-6) Christmas concert will be
taking place on Wednesday 18th of December at 9:30 am and 2:00 pm at the
Methodist Church.

The children have been working hard to prepare for this special event and we can't wait to
showcase their talents to you all. We invite the children to wear their festive Christmas
jumpers to add to the holiday spirit.

We will not be distributing tickets for concerts. Instead, we kindly ask that you remember
that seating is limited and we suggest that each child has two family members to the
event. We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in helping us ensure that all
families have the opportunity to attend these special events.

We hope to see you all there to support and encourage our young performers. Thank you
for your continued support.

Yours sincerely

Ms Sarah Biss
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